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Dear Mr. Aarons,

I have just spoken to Capt. Rossouw telephonically -
it was rather frustrating as I couldn't let myself go. I however
did say that I omitted to tell him previously that I had another
son who was going to undergo a very serious open heart operation
etc. The upshot is that he advised me that there is "a hope
that he will be out before Xmas". I am to phone him again
next week - i.e. Friday. That is all.

Sincerely,

awe


